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Safety Assessment 

 

On October 8, 2020, Community Safety Partnership (CSP) officers conducted a site survey of the 

Harvard Park CSP zone.  CSP officers completed the surveys.   

Note: Harvard Park CSP has no direct affiliation with the Housing Authority of Los 

Angeles (HACLA).   

The following report is a summary of some of the issues/concerns that were observed.  Below 

listed are some examples of areas of concern we were directed to focus on. 

• Missing or faded LAMC 41.23 signs on every building or public gathering space. 

• Missing or broken lights. 

• Dark walkways or under-lit areas 

• Missing or cut/broken fencing or barriers 

• Gates or doors with broken locks 

• Vandalized cameras, windows, signs, buildings 

• Areas of large group or gang group congregation where no cameras currently exist 

• Areas where stop signs could be placed 

• Areas where speed bumps can be placed 

• Areas where street signs can be placed (ped crossing, speed limit, cross walk, etc.) 

• Curb lines that need to be painted red or handicapped 

 

Harvard Park CSP 

 The intersection has been identified as a location that could 

greatly benefit from adding a camera system.   

All street lights were operational and City signs clearly legible. 
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